
                                   

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 
 
Date: 25th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Harvest Assembly 
 

We are almost at the end of our first month in the Autumn term, leading to the time of year that we traditionally 
celebrate Harvest. To mark this occasion, we will be holding a whole school Harvest Assembly on Friday 6th October 
2023. Due to the capacity of the Junior Hall and fire regulations, it is with regret that we are unable to invite parents 
to share in this celebration with us.  
 
However, we will post pictures on our website via your child’s Class News page, so that you can talk to your child about 
the Harvest. Please don’t be too disappointed, as we will have the opportunity to invite parents to attend the Christmas 
productions and Year Group assemblies in the Spring term. 
 
We would be extremely grateful, if you are able to make a donation to our Harvest display. As always, tinned or packet 
food and fresh produce are much appreciated. Please send any donations to school via your child’s class teacher, from 
tomorrow (Wednesday 27th September 2023). 
 
If you would like to nominate an elderly relative, neighbour or friend for a Harvest basket, please complete this form 
Harvest 2023 Nomination by Thursday 5th October 2023. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your kindness and support. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.wodensfield.org/class-news
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n-nwrUuRD0WALH_XTtX2CjUBqd_FWdBAhYEbandjkoBURU5IUDlTWTA3NTlESU4xVlQxQzZWMzhSSy4u

